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Dear Parents, 
 With the arrival of May, we have entered 
the final stretch of the school year.  All of us are 
excited about the big event, Open House, on May 
17th.  It is truly the showcase event of the year 
and I look forward to seeing you there.  
 
Mr. Rick Lenger 
 

OPEN HOUSE 
Open House, one of our highlight events, will be 
Friday, May 17, 5:30 – 7:30pm.  Open House is a 
great opportunity to see our classrooms and 
some of the great work done by our students.   
This is our preschool’s biggest fundraiser for the 
year.  They need our help and support.  Grades K-
6 will be dismissed at 1:50pm on May 17.  There 
will be daycare. 

 
 
P.S.G.  Notes  

• The last PSG meeting of the year will be 
on Monday, May 6th at 7:00pm.  All 
parents are welcome. 

• Be sure and see our raffle baskets at 
Open House.   All the proceeds from the 
baskets will go to a special project for our 
school. 

 
 
 

SPRING CONCERT 
Our bands and choir will have 
their final concert of the year 
on Thursday, May 30th , at 7:00 p.m.  
Everyone is invited. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

SCHOOL SPIRITUAL TRUTH FOR MAY… 
 

 
 

God’s Word teaches us to stand 
against temptation. 

 
“No temptation has seized you except what is 

common to man.  And God is faithful; He will not 
let you be tempted beyond what you can bear.  

But when you are tempted, He will also provide a 
way out so that you can stand up under it.” 

1 Corinthians 10:13 
 

CHARACTER TRAIT 
ENDURANCE 

Endurance – Not giving up even when I am 
discouraged or others want me to quit. 

 
 
 
 

Let us stop just saying we love each other: let us 
really show it by our actions.  It is by our actions 

that we know we are living in the truth. 
1 John 3:18-19, NLT 

 
 

Medical Emergency cards and forms… 
 are going home on May 3rd and will be due back 

in the office on May 17th.  This completes 
registration for the 2013-2014 school year.  We 
would greatly appreciate your turning these in on 

time so that we won’t have to brother you.   
 

As an encouragement we will be giving a prize to 
the first class of returning students that have all 
paperwork complete and turned in on or before 

May 17th. 
 
 
 


